
 
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

On June 25th at 6:00 P.M. at the Prineville City Hall, located at 387 NE Third Street, 
Prineville, Oregon, the Prineville City Council will hold a public hearing to consider a 

request for a rate increase of 10% for services provided by Republic Services of Central 
Oregon.  Citizens are encouraged to participate in the public hearing in person or by 
calling 346-248-7799 Meeting ID 947 5839 2608, Passcode: 123456 at the time of the 
meeting.   Written comments may be submitted to the Prineville City Council by mail at 
City of Prineville, Attn:  Lisa Morgan, 387 NE Third Street, Prineville, Oregon 97754 or 
by email at cityhall@cityofprineville.com .  Any written comments must be received no 
later than June 25th at 4:00 P.M. and must include the sender’s name and address for the 

record.  
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